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Head of the UN Office of Counter-Terrorism appeals for support to 

victims of terrorism  
 

 

Kabul, 15 August 2018 – Under-Secretary-General Vladimir Voronkov, Head of the United 

Nations Office of Counter-Terrorism appealed for support to the victims of terrorism today in Kabul. 

  

“We must never forget the tens of thousands of people that have been injured, traumatized or lost 

their lives during terrorist attacks”, said Mr. Voronkov during his keynote address to the conference 

on Commemorating the International Day of Remembrance of and Tribute to the Victims of 

mailto:gerardl@un.org

